
On Wednesday, June 25, 2025, thirteen 
Corvettes escaped the desert heat for a run 
“over the hill” to the Rainbow Oaks 
Restaurant near Temecula. The food was 
great, service excellent, and the weather was 
perfect. We also had a prospective member, 
Cindy Acuna (Torch Red C8), and her friend, 
Maggie, join us for this event.  A big thanks to 
Floyd Marcoe for planning this event!
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